
 
 

 
 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 

 
Thank you for your email of 11 March 2025 regarding Wastewater Treatment Works in 

Belfast. 

 

As your query falls under the definition of a request for environmental information,  

NI Water is replying under the disclosure provisions of the Environmental Information 

Regulations (EIR) 2004. 

 

Belfast Wastewater Treatment Works has the capacity for 316200 FFT (Full flow to 

treatment) cubic metres (m3) per day and 105400 DWF (Dry Weather Flow) m3 per 

day. 

 

Please see also NI Water’s Disclosure Log specifically 2425058 which may be useful. 

https://www.niwater.com/information-request-disclosure/ 

 

 Information Management Unit 

IT Suite 

Westland House 

40 Old Westland Road 

Belfast 

BT14 6TE 

 

 Tel: 03457 440088  
   
 Email: imu@niwater.com  
  
 Your reference:    

 Our reference: NIW 2425613 

  
 Date: 11 March 2025 
  
Dear ,  



You have the right to request that NI Water formally review this response within forty 

working days of the date of this letter. If you wish to do so, please email 

imu@niwater.com or write to NI Water Information Management Unit, IT Suite, 

Westland House, 40 Old Westland Road, Belfast, BT14 6TE. 

 

If, after such an internal review, you are still unhappy with the response, you have the 

right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 

Wilmslow, CHESHIRE, SK9 5AF, who will undertake an independent review. 

 

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact us. Please remember to quote 

the reference number above in any future communications. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Management Unit 

Northern Ireland Water 




